Laura Dorbeck

From: Richard Cotton (Cllr)

Sent: 24 March 2022 15:47

To: Laura Dorbeck; Planning Planning; David Fowler

Cc: Patricia Callaghan (ClIr)

Subject: FW: Objection to Hawley Wharf Masterplan Site Minor-Material Amendments to
Planning Permission ref: 2020/0362/P

Attachments: 2022_03_24 Hawley Wharf food court OBJECTION.pdf; 276c5419-cdfe-407f-9ff4-
d3d317c346ea.mp4

As one of the ward councillors for Camden Town with Primrose Hill ward, | | write to support the letter of objection
from TRACT.

The proposed extension of hours will cause potential noise nuisance for local residents and is clearly outside the
spirit of the original planning permission, which in itself was arrived at after a lengthy consultation process with local
residents and other stakeholders.

Kind regards,

Richard

(ClIr) Richard Cotton

Councillor for Camden Town with Primrose Hill ward
Tel:

From: Kate MclLaren <katetractnetwork@gmail.com>

Sent: 24 March 2022 14:58

To: Laura Dorbeck <Laura.Dorbeck@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>; Patricia Callaghan (ClIr) <Patricia.Callaghan@camden.gov.uk>;
Richard Cotton (Cllr) <Richard.Cotton@camden.gov.uk>; David Fowler <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Objection to Hawley Wharf Masterplan Site Minor-Material Amendments to Planning Permission ref:
2020/0362/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura Dorbeck,
Please find attached our letter of objection to the above application and video of noise that has been reported.

Best Kate Gemmell
Chair TRACT

Sent from Mail for Windows



